trade-offs

costs and benefits

risks and side-effects

valuing technology

9-12
In deciding on proposals
to introduce new
technologies or curtail
existing ones, some key
questions arise
concerning possible
alternatives, who
benefits and who
suffers, financial and
social costs, possible
risks, resources used

Risk analysis is used to
minimize the likelihood
of unwanted side effects
of a new technology. The
public perception of
risk may depend,
however, on
psychological factors as
well as scientific ones.

Suggest alternative
trade-offs in decisions
and designs and
criticize those in which
major trade-offs are not
acknowledged.

The value of any given
technology may be
different for different
groups of people and at
different points in
time.

6-8
Rarely are technology
issues simple and
one-sided. Relevant
facts alone, even when
known and available,
usually do not settle
matters. That is because
contending groups may
have different values
and priorities. They may
stand to gain or lose in

Side effects of
technologies may turn
out to be unacceptable
to some of the
population and therefore
lead to conflict between
groups.

In all technologies,
there are always
trade-offs to be made.

Compare consumer
products and consider
reasonable personal
trade-offs among them on
the basis of features,
performance, durability,
and cost.

All technologies have
effects other than those
intended by the design,
some of which may have
been predictable and
some not.

New technologies
increase some risks and
decrease others. Some of
the same technologies
that have improved the
length and quality of
life for many people
have also brought new
risks.

3-5
There is no perfect
design. Designs that are
best in one respect
(safety or ease of use,
for example) may be
inferior in other ways
(cost or appearance).
Usually some features
must be sacrificed to
get others.

The solution to one
problem may create other
problems.

Technologies often have
drawbacks as well as
benefits. A technology
that helps some people
or organisms may hurt
others.

Transportation,
communications,
nutrition, sanitation,
health care,
entertainment, and other
technologies give large
numbers of people today
the goods and services
that were once luxuries
enjoyed only by the
wealthy.

In making decisions, it
helps to take time to
consider the benefits
and drawbacks of
alternatives.

K-2

Sometimes people aren't
sure what will happen
because they don't know
everything that might be
having an effect.

When a group of people
wants to build something
or try something new,
they should try to
figure out ahead of time
how it might affect
other people.

Getting something one
wants may mean giving up
something in return.

